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Fostering communication with the community by sharing worthwhile information with residents, as well as identifying 
happenings throughout Plumsted Township and vicinity.  
 

- The Kuzyk Road Bridge has been reopened and there is 

no longer any detour for through traffic. Thank you to 

everyone for your patience while work on this important 

project was completed.  

- The Ocean County Library’s Plumsted Branch hosts “Meet the 

Mayor” with Plumsted Mayor Dominick Cuozzo on March 30, from 

10:15am until 12:15pm During this event you will be able to ask 

questions of the Plumsted Mayor in an informal setting. Please 

contact Mayor Cuozzo directly at (865) 604-3618 to secure a time 

slot. Future library “Meet the Mayor” dates are April 27 and May 18.  

 

- Spring has arrived in beautiful Plumsted style, easily 

recognizable by the seasonal re-openings of Tootie's Ice 

Cream Bar, 46 Main St., Emery's Farm, 346 Long Swamp 

Rd., Hallock's U- Pick Farm & Greenhouse, 38 Fischer Rd., 

and Krowicki’s Farm Market, 862 County Rd. 539. Please 

patronize all our local merchants and farmers, who 

enable our township to maintain its rural character, as well 

as country charm, while fulfilling the wishes of residents.  

 

- The New Egypt Flea Market, 933 Monmouth Rd., will be holding 

a “Moonlit Market” on April 19, from 5 until 9pm. The market will be 

enchanted, transformed into in to a one-of-a-kind magical 

village. Explore charming shoppes and uncover treasures galore. 

This is a free event, open to everyone, including your furry pals. 

-  

- The 2nd Annual Community Yard Sale, sponsored by ERA 

Central Realty Group, is planned for April 27, from 8am 

until 3pm, Clear out your closets and declutter your home, 

as it’s time to turn your unwanted items into treasures. Host 

your yard sale right from your driveway. Free yard sale 

starter kit and advertising for all participants. Contact Julia 

at (732) 501-5093 to sign-up for this event. 
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